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| live in Gayton Crescent and walk up to Hampstead High Street and back many times a day.

| have no comment or indeed objection to any of the works save for this from the Design & Access statement:
- "We are proposing to replace all the timber sash windows on all floors with new matching sash windows in
black, as per No.54 Gayton Rd."

No 54's timber window frames are in my opinion an abomination and completely out of character with the rest
of Gayton Road where the timber sash windows are white. Indeed No 54's appear to be grey NOT black.

Notwithstanding that No 54's timber window frames were presumably consented to by LB Camden, consent
should not be given for any more such timber sash window frames. Otherwise | believe there will be a rash of
them changing the character and appearance of the while of Gayton Road eventually into a confusion of black
and white. This and any future Planning Application to turn the timber sash window frames from white to any
other colour - that includes black or grey - should be refused.

| thus object to this and only this aspect of the Planning Application.

Yours
RJ Dowsett
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